LINCOLN AVE PTA

Monthly Newsletter

September 2022

IMPORTANT DATES

SEPTEMBER 6

First Day of School

SEPTEMBER 19/20

Fall Picture Days

No School - Rosh Hashanah

SEPTEMBER 26 & 27 SEPTEMBER 29

Fall Catalog **Fundraiser Begins**

SEPTEMBER 14

SEPTEMBER 22

Parent Information

PTA Meeting

Night

SEPTEMBER 30

Movie Night (Rain Date: 10/14)

SCHOOL NEWS

We welcome Dr. Ferris as the new superintendent of Sayville Schools and extend many thanks to Dr. Stimmel for his service and dedication to our district.

FUNDRAISERS

Pura Vida Bracelets **Amazon Smile** Spirit Wear

REMIND CODES

Sign up for important PTA reminders! Text the code for your child's grade to 81010

> UPK - @laeptaupk Kindergarten - @laepta2035 1st Grade - @laepta2034 2nd Grade - @laepta2033 3rd Grade - @laepta2032 4th Grade - @laepta2031 5th Grade - @laepta2030

WELCOME BACK!

We hope you had a wonderful summer filled with lots of laughs, play dates with friends, and good times.

We're looking forward to a wonderful new school year and seeing all of you in the building. We want to give a special welcome to the incoming Kindergarten class, as well as the incoming Universal Pre-K students and any new students starting at Lincoln Avenue this year.

The month of September is filled with several events and important dates. Don't miss our first PTA MEETING on September 14th at 7:00pm. You will get the details of upcoming events, meet the new superintendent, Dr. Marc Ferris, and hear school updates from Mrs. Carlson. We will also present and vote on the '22-'23 PTA budget. Each meeting will be held in the cafeteria at Lincoln Avenue Elementary.

We're happy to announce we'll be hosting our FALL CATALOG SALE again this year and the FALL PLANT SALE in October. Our MOVIE NIGHT featuring the movie Bad Guys will be on September 30th (rain date: 10/14). Check your child's backpack regularly for flyers being sent home throughout the year with details on all fundraisers and events.

Event chairs are still needed for upcoming events and details will be announced at this month's PTA meeting. Sign ups will also be available on our website soon!

Stay up-to-date with everything happening at Lincoln Avenue this year by checking our Facebook page and website regularly. We also encourage you to sign up for important reminders through the Remind app. We have lots of new and fun things planned, so don't miss out!

Welcome back from your Lincoln Ave PTA Board!



Scan the QR code

THE MONTHLY RECAP

The PTA has been busy this summer preparing for the new school year. Most recently, we organized a playdate held at our schools playground for all the new Kindergarteners to play, meet and make some new friends. In addition to the playdate, we have been busy putting together custom string bags filled with a few fun items that will be handed out on the 1st day of school at the Kindergarten orientation.

This year on the first day back for staff members, the PTA stocked the break room! We supplied a new Keurig coffee machine and other snacks to fuel them during their school day. It was very much appreciated by all staff members at Lincoln Ave!

We were happy to bring back the SCHOOL SUPPLY KIT fundraiser this year. We hope it took the stress off of back-to-school supply shopping and that the children are ready for another year of learning!

We have also been busy planning some fun new events, activities, and fundraisers for this year. Details will be announced soon.

Any feedback, suggestions or new ideas for any events, fundraisers, etc. are always welcome! We encourage families to contact us using our email address with any and all comments or concerns.





Place your order today! https://puravida-bracelets-25929.cheddarup.com

Pura Vida bracelets are wax coated, 100%

waterproof bracelets - all adjustable from

2-5 inches in diameter

100% of the proceeds will go to the Lincoln Avenue PTA to support events

and activities for the children at the

school



Lightning met up with Sunrise Drive's Mascot, Sunny at Cherry Ave Elementary to kick off the school year! There was plenty of ROARS and QUACKS with excitement and they can't wait to see everyone back at school this year!







Thank You

A special thank you to all the businesses who sponsored our End of Year Event that was held this past June. Your support and generosity is what makes our events possible each year.

BOARD MEMBERS

Co-PresidentsAllison Rothstein
Jackie Amato

Co-Vice Presidents Stephanie Flynn Gabriela McQuillen **Treasurer** Connie Dinkel

Recording Secretary
Stephanie Stoddard

Corresponding Secretary
Jacque Buckshaw

COMMITTEES

Budget Committee

Movie Night

Red Ribbon Week

Stories by Starlight

Fall Book Fair

Reflections

Kindness Snack Bag

Holiday Boutique

Gingerbread decorating

Spaghetti Dinner

Psychic Night

Nominating Committee

Spring Book Fair

Upstanders/Anti-Bully Week

Valentines Dance

Spring Dance

PARP

End of Year Event

5th Grade Committee

ways you can keep in touch

REMIND APP
FACEBOOK
EMAIL
WEBSITE

SOCIAL MEDIA RELEASE STATEMENT Lincoln Ave PTA follows the standards and guidelines put forth by Sayville School District. Please email us with any concerns

Click here to read the social media release statement